
Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free 800-727-9170 

April 22 2024 

Jeff Killip,  

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 

RE: UE-240250 – Avista Utilities Tariff WN U-28, Proposed Revisions to Tariff Schedule 65 – 

Interconnection Standards 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

On April 12, 2024 Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), filed its 

proposed modifications to its electric tariff Schedule 65, “Interconnection Standards”, to align the 

processes for interconnecting generating facilities  (other than net metering systems) subject to the 

jurisdiction of the Commission with the processes provided under Avista’s Open Access 

Transmission Tariff (OATT). It was brought to Avista’s attention that a broken link was provided 

on First Revision Sheet 65 included in the Company’s original filing. Avista submits a corrected 

link in Substitute First Revision Sheet 65.  

Avista respectfully requests that the Commission approve Avista’s proposed Schedule 65 

modifications effective May 17, 2024. If you have any questions regarding this information, please 

contact me at 509-495-2782 or shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 

Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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